Fastbolt golf day provides
valued support for hospice

Julia Rogerson, events and promotions manager at Willen
Hospice, accepts a cheque for £7,000 from Fastbolt directors,
Graham Joyce, Amanda True and Rob Brunger.

he fourth Fastbolt Charity Golf Day, held in memary of Heinz Storch, once again exceeded previous results on behalf of the
hospice in Milton Keynes, which provides specialist physical, emotional, spiritual and practical support to people with life
limiting conditions, as well as their families.
Speaking at the golf day presentation Julia Rogerson had emphasised the vital importance of events like Fastbolt's
in contributing to the hospice's fund raising target, particularly in the face of constrained government funding for its services.
Receiving the cheque she reiterated Willen's appreciation for the generosity of participants at the golf day and the continued
commitment of the Fastbolt team to its organisation.
Next year's event will be staged again at the Mentmore Golf and Country Club en Friday 15" June.
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